
7th and 8th Grade Student Supply List: 2020-21 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
We are so excited to be returning to school! As we prepare for our return, we want to be 
mindful of safety for our students and staff. In accordance with our school district’s 
Return-to-School Plan, student’s will no longer be able to share classroom supplies, 
such as rulers, glue, sticks, calculators, etc. In order to help keep costs down for 
supplies we have tried to combine as much as possible. We recommend (1) 3 inch 
3-ring binder in order to hold ​all ​class subjects in one place. We also suggest rather 
than purchasing whole dividers for each class, buying just the divider ​tabs​. In order to 
help our students from losing or misplacing their supplies, we ask that they have a 
pencil bag or case.  
As always, If you have questions or concerns please reach out to us. We are here to 
help and want to make our return in these difficult times as easy and painless as 
possible for everyone. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Coriell, Mrs. Lee, Mrs Hufford, and Mrs. Dodge 
 

 

(1) 3 inch: 3 Ring Binder Loose Leaf Paper 

(2) (1) Package Divider Tabs (1) Pencil/Supply Bag/Case 
 

(1) Package Glue Sticks Head phones: plugin or blue tooth 

(1) Package Colored Pencils Scientific Calculator        (preferred TI 
30 style) 

(2) Pair Scissors Colored markers 

(1) Ruler Kleenex 

(1) Pens and Pencils  
 


